TOWN OF GLENVILLE

Planning and Zoning Commission
 March 14, 2016
7:00 p.m.
REVISED – Added Item #4

1.  Approval of the minutes of the February 8, 2016 meeting
2.  Wolf Hollow Brewing Company





Site Plan Review (Public  
     6882 Amsterdam Road






Hearing) - Combined  

Preliminary and Final
Wolf Hollow Brewing is proposing to build a 60’ x 20’ outdoor enclosed patio to the rear (off the northeast corner) of the existing brewery building.  They are also proposing to reconfigure the internal access road and gravel parking lot to the rear.  Lastly, they are requesting rescission of the previous condition of site plan approval that prohibited the outdoor consumption of alcohol on site.  

3.  Ronold Woodbeck, III






Site Plan Review  
     3 Horstman Drive







(Preliminary)  

The applicant is looking to convert the former doctor’s office into a day care center.  As proposed, the facility would be on a private well and septic system.  The property is located on the southwest corner of Route 50 and Horstman Drive, and is zoned Professional/Residential.    
4.  Amedore Group, Inc.






Revision to Extension 
     Yates Farm Condominiums – Maple Avenue



that was Granted on 











December 14, 2015  

In December, 2015, the PZC granted a three-month extension to Amedore for filing of the final site plan for the Yates Farm project, moving the filing deadline to February 29, 2016.  The wording of the extension approval was incorrect.  The extension should have been for commencement of construction, not filing of the final site plan.  The final site plan was filed on October 13, 2008.  Commencement of construction began on December 24, 2015.  This action corrects the record and allows the applicant to close on the financing.      
5.  Peter Ashline







Revision to Preliminary Site 
     612 Saratoga Road






Plan Approval and 

Recommendation to the ZBA on the Conditional Use Permit Application 

In order to satisfy the Schenectady County Dept. of Engineering & Public Works requirement regarding location of the driveway on Hetcheltown Road, the applicant has opted to use the existing curb cut on Hetcheltown Road, which provides a 100+ foot separation distance from the intersection of Hetcheltown and Route 50.  This necessitated a redesign of the site plan, including the location and size of the proposed restaurant.  The restaurant has been down-sized from 1,900 square feet and 55 seats to 1,420 sq. ft. and 42 seats.  
1

